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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I am Jill Wyatt from Baker city.  I strongly support HB2927.  The Electoral College is no longer 
representing the will of the majority of the voters and should be abolished.  Please pass this bill without 
amendments and send it directly to the Senate floor for a vote. 
 
Thank you 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Jill Wyatt 
905 Park St 
Baker City, OR 97814-1626 
(541) 406-4626 
 

 


